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Hello, I am a motorcycle rider born and raised in Portland. Been riding since 2006, 

and regularly commute to work on our congested highways via motorcycle. Not only 

does lane filtering during congestion save time and help keep more full-size vehicles 

out of the jams, it is safer. I've ridden down in an area where this is legal, and it's 

quite easy. Riding slowly between mostly stopped vehicles can be done safer than 

waiting to get rear-ended while stopped. 

I support this measure, and thank you for your consideration.  


